
 
Women’s Ministry  

Saturday, April 13, 2024 
@ 10:00 am  

Fellowship Building 

 

 

 

Men’s Ministry/Breakfast 
Saturday, April 24, 2024 
@ 8:00 am   
Fellowship Building 
  

 

 
 
    

    ANNIE ARMSTRONG 
EASTER OFFERING 
 Given to Date:  $ 495    
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POPLAR  POINTERS 
Published by:  Poplar Springs Baptist Church 

Post Office Box 124 

Ware Shoals, South Carolina 29692-0124 

Tel: (864) 861-2196 

Rev. Steve McGaha, Pastor 

Tel: (864) 314-2430  

Rooted in trust and hope in the Lord. 

Branching out in ministry and service in our community. 
– Jeremiah 17:7-8 

    

      Congratulations to Scott Bryant 
      and Tommy Bryant on the birth of  
      their grand/great-granddaughter,  
      Willow Sage Waldrop on Monday, 
     March 18, 2024.  She is the daughter 

                           of Carleigh and Kenneth Waldrop.   

 

 
 

  
April Crisis Center Needs 
           Cooking Oil 
           Toilet Paper 
Homelife & Mature Living 
            Magazines 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

SAVE THE DATE 
MAY 11, 2024 

U.S. Postal Service Letter Carriers 

Annual Food Drive. 

Your participation will make a difference in 

Hungry families in Laurens County. 

 

 

 

 

 

VBS CRAFT SUPPLIES:  Please save your empty paper towel 

or toilet paper rolls and empty plastic strawberry/ blueberry/ 

blackberry containers with the hinged lids.  Also, if you have 

any small glass jars, similar in size to the larger baby food jars, 

please save those too.  Place any donations in the box marked 

VBS supplies under the table beside the water fountain.  Thank 

you all for your support of Vacation Bible School. 

Graduation Time is Almost Here! Graduation Time is Almost Here! Graduation Time is Almost Here! Graduation Time is Almost Here!     
If you know of anyone in the church who will be 

graduating from high school or college, please 

call the Nancy Balentine at 871-2051. 

  


